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Finanziert von der Europäischen Union. Die geäußerten Ansichten und Meinungen
sind jedoch ausschließlich die des Autors/der Autoren und spiegeln nicht unbedingt
die der Europäischen Union oder der Europäischen Exekutivagentur für Bildung und
Kultur (EACEA) wider. Weder die Europäische Union noch die EACEA können für diese
verantwortlich gemacht werden.



Das Projekt

VOIS Erasmus+ KA2, VET, ist ein europäisch finanziertes Projekt zum Aufbau
professioneller offener Innovationskompetenzen im Agrar- und Ernährungssektor
und in der Bioökonomie.

Was bisher geschah:

The project has just entered the 3rd and final year of its life. The VOIS partnership has 

developed a comprehensive Virtual Open Innovation Environment allowing SMEs to 

effectively improve their OI competencies and their ability to implement open innovation 

in their firms. This consists of 3 areas with opportunities for SMEs to enhance their 

competencies:

• Area 1 – Capacitation for Organisational Open Innovation focused on open 

innovation strategies/methodologies for SMEs and capacitating participants to 

design and implement them in their organisations

• Area 2 – Managers’ Development Area focused on the development of individual 

Open Innovation Competencies required when managing activities in the scope of 

open innovation

• Area 3 – Open Innovation Repository – a database about open innovation gathering 

tools already available and support measures for SMEs. It covers the target sector 

across all engaged countries and on EU level.

What’s next?

The partnership has already implemented an internal piloting/testing phase with the aim 

of spotting and resolving any errors and mistakes with regards to the content of the 

training material.

The next step includes the external piloting phase that will be carried through each 

partner country with the assistance of members of the target groups in order to ensure 

the quality, relevance and usability of the developed learning resources.



Our latest meeting in Porto

On the 6th&7th of September 2023, partners from all participating countries met at the 

beautiful city of Porto to discuss the progress of the project, plan the upcoming tasks and 

enhance the team spirit of the partnership.

More specifically, the progress of the translation of Area 3, the planning of the internal 

piloting process, the impact of the dissemination activities and all other administrative, 

financial and procedural issues were discussed.

The final TPM is planned to take place in Croatia, before the closing of the project.
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